
Nauset Public Schools Superintendent Search 
 
Over the next month a permanent Superintendent for the Nauset Public Schools will be selected. 
This  process began in October and will culminate in the hiring of a new Superintendent at the end of 
January, 2022. 
 
Applications are in and the Expanded Superintendent Search Committee has scheduled initial 
interviews during the first week in January to determine which candidates will ultimately be 
considered finalists. Selected Expanded Superintendent Search Committee members will conduct 
finalists’ site visits, after which finalists will visit the Nauset District between January 20th-25th to 
meet with staff and students and participate in open forums. Finalists’ interviews will take place on 
January 27th in Open Session at a Joint School Committee Meeting.  Final decisions will be 
determined in Open Session on January 29th at another Joint School Committee Meeting. All 
meeting dates and times can be found on the Nauset Public Schools website calendar. 
 
The announcement of the finalists and the public forum dates will be publicized through the Nauset 
website and local media as soon as that information is available. 

IT IS NOT TOO LATE TO BE PART OF THIS PROCESS! 
QUALITY EDUCATION IS A COMMUNITY ASSET AND REQUIRES COMMUNITY 

INVOLVEMENT! 
 
Happy New Year to All! 
 
The Superintendent Search Committee 
  
Arlynn L. Consiglio 
(she/her) 
Executive Assistant to the Superintendent 
Recording Secretary  
Notary Public 
Nauset Public Schools 
78 Eldredge Park Way 
Orleans, MA  02653 
(508) 255-8800 ext. 7002 
consiglioal@nausetschools.org 
  
Follow us on Facebook: Nauset Schools Facebook Page 
Follow us on Twitter: @NPSsocialmedia 
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